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From: Harold Mauldin
To: SSOADEQ
Cc: Allen-Daniel, Leslie
Subject: Written Report
Date: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 9:44:08 AM


City of Hot Springs Regional Wastewater Treatment Plant at 320 Davidson Drive recently
experienced a high flow event.
The effluent flow reached Lake Catherine, which is where all our effluent enters. The blending valve
was opened at Primary Clarification because the Equalization Pond had reached peak capacity.
The blending valve was opened from 6pm Friday December 14, 2018 till 1:30pm Sunday December
16, 2018. While the blending valve was opened, we estimate that 20MGD of flow went through the
blending valve and all the flow was disinfected through the UV system prior to the final effluent. The
total duration of time the blending valve was opened was 44 hours.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call.
 
Thank you,
 
Harold Mauldin
Facilities Operations Manager
City of Hot Springs
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